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COVID-19: A Letter from your Chamber 

3/19/2020 

Dear Chamber Members and Bristol Bay Community Members, 

The State of Alaska has confirmed 9 positive cases for COVID-19 in the state. A statewide health 
mandate that took effect Wednesday evening (3/18/2020) prohibits dine-in service at 
restaurants, bars and cafes and closes entertainment facilities like theaters and gyms through 
the end of March. The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention is recommending that all 
gatherings of more than 50 people be canceled or postponed for the next eight weeks. 

We urge our community members to take protective measures against COVID-19 such as 
washing hands frequently, staying home if you are sick and implementing social distancing 
measures. This community mitigation effort is considered one of the most effective means of 
containing COVID-19 transmissions. At this time all confirmed cases of COVID-19 are associated 
with people who recently traveled outside of the state. We are encouraging everyone that has 
traveled Outside to self-isolate for the recommended 14 days.  

We will make every effort to continue to support our business community during ever evolving 
situation. Thank you for your patience and support as we navigate this difficult time 
together. Please call 907.246.2222 if you have any questions, concerns or ideas. We are all in 
this together! 

Future updates will be posted here or follow our Facebook page.   
 
 
 
 
Mary Fulton 
Executive Director 
Bristol Bay Chamber of Commerce 
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